
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Grace Tompkins – School of Health & Social Care Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Getting to know and contact the different courses within the School of Health and Social 
Care 
Attending various Committee meetings 
Setting up the Society of Health and Social Care  

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

Society for Health and Social Care has been formed.  

Plans for next month  

Continue to promote the Society 
Strengthen the identity of the School and the links between different courses 


